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I support the transfer to the City of Tigard so that the City can install protected bike 

lanes to support active transportation. This will encourage travel by bicycle through 

the creation of travel facilities that feel safe for people on bicycle. Creation of these 

safe spaces is ESSENTIAL to getting more people traveling by bicycle. To protect the 

environment, to get more people active, to create safe, more enjoyable spaces, I 

support this transfer measure. 


